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Dear Mr. Lopez and Hearing Officer
I am planning to attend the public hearing regarding a Site Development Permit for 8559 Prestwick Drive tomorrow
(April 23 at 9:00 AM).  The notice is ambiguous, but it seems to indicate that I have to be registered in advance if I
want to speak at the hearing.  I am requesting that you register me as a speaker.  I plan to make brief comments
regarding three significant issues of concern.  Please let me know if I need to do anything else to register as a
speaker.
Thank you,

John Eaton

-- 
John K. Eaton
Charles Lee Powell Foundation Professor Emeritus
Martin Family University Fellow in Undergraduate Education




